Susan Rossman

Dear Reader,
I am writing to express my strong opposition to the ADI proposed aluminum processing plant in

Benson, Arizona. We currently enjoy clear skies and clean air in our Cochise County community,
and our health and future are directly related to maintaining a clean environment. We do not need or
want this plant in our community. The plant itself and the tons of pollutants generated by the plant
will only have negative ramifications. Please do your job and protect the environment of Benson.



